
 

 
 
24th January 2012 
 
Dear Fellow, 
 
The annual election for the Council of College will take place on Tuesday the 7th of May 2012.  
Five (5) vacancies have arisen on the College Council. 
 
Many of you are already active participants in the activities of the College and such voluntary 
input is core to the ethos of the College.  The College requires a continuous turnover of 
interested Fellows on Council to progress the remit of the College in our role in training, 
education, speciality development and professional representation. 
 
In keeping with the Standing Orders the following regulation are applied: 
 

1.  Nominees must be Fellows of the College of not less than three years’ standing on the 
8th of May 2012. 

2. Fellows who are not In Good Standing shall have no right to nominate a candidate for 
any post or to vote at meetings of the College. 

 
Extra nomination forms can be obtained from the College or can be downloaded from our 
website www.anaesthesia.ie.  The completed forms must be returned before 1700hrs on Friday 
24th of February 2012. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
_________________ 
Dr John Loughrey 
Honorary Secretary 
 
Encs:  Nomination Papers 
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